
-----Original Message----- 
From:
Sent: 22 August 2017 08:05 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Waterfront 

It has come to my attention that there is a plan to build a high rise block of flats on the site which is 
now the bus station. This is total madness as it will block the sun from the Falkland Gardens and the 
surrounding area. I also suspect that these flats will be priced beyond the reach of local people. The 
council should consult the people of Gosport before any regeneration of the area. More than 
enough of the waterfront has has been destroyed already and promises have not been fulfilled by 
GBC. 
Mrs E Smithbone 

Sent from my iPad 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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